I wanted to reach out to share some information about the Heart Gallery of Tampa and the local foster children we serve. The Heart Gallery is a dedicated tool that supports foster children who are waiting to be adopted. Heart Gallery photographs and videos are a foster child’s first introduction to prospective adoptive families. They are the BRIDGE that moves children from being in FOSTER CARE to being ADOPTED and part of a FOREVER FAMILY. 
Our volunteer committee is thrilled to host Be Mine 2024: Don’t Stop Believin’ on Thursday, February 15, 2024 at Palma Ceia Golf & Country Club.  Be Mine has sold-out since the inaugural year and is a much-anticipated event in Tampa Bay. We would love to partner with you all to help bring awareness and support local foster children through our Silent Auction. 
Please take a moment to review the attached letter. We would love to build our Silent Auction this year to raise money for our local foster kids and wouldn’t be able to do so without generous businesses like yours!
Still need convincing? Hear straight from Heart Gallery children in this quick video.  

